
Freya  to  have  her  hair
chopped  for  Little  Princess
Trust

Freya Marshall has decided that she wants her hair cut –
short.

She decided that she will raise funds for CCLASP and then give
her hair to the Little Princess Trust, so that ‘wee girls and
boys’ can use her hair.

On Friday 2 December 2016 at 4.30pm, at Paterson SA Hair
Salon on Lothian Road, Edinburgh, Freya will be taking to

the hot seat to have her locks shorn off.

She will then donate her hair to Little Princesses all over
the UK.

If you would like to give to her cause then click here for her
JustGiving page.

Freya’s Dad is well-known to some of our readers. He is David
Marshall of Dad’s Rock (and no this is nothing to do with the
fact that he is hopeless at doing hair……!)
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